
With just over two weeks to 
go until the end of term we 
really are getting into The 
Christmas Spirit! The trees in 
the hall look amazing as do 
the Year 4 light decorations! 

 
Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to everyone who 
came and supported our 
Christmas Fayre last Friday. 
The PTA raised a staggering 
£1240 for our school, which 
will be used in finishing the 
bus and purchasing extra 
maths equipment. 

 
Foodbank 

We are supporting the  
Foodbank this Christmas by 
asking for donations instead 
of paying for a ticket to see 
either our Nativity plays or 
the Christmas assembly. 

 
A Special Visitor 

We will be visited by Santa 
on Monday 17th December 
and all children will receive a 
present funded by the PTA.  
If you DO NOT want your 
child to receive a present, 
please speak to the school 
office before Friday 14th  
December. 
We are also having a   
Christmas Jumper day at the 
same time.    All pupils (and 
staff) are invited to wear 
non-uniform on a Christmas 
theme if they wish.  They can 
wear their reindeer onesie or 
a Christmas jumper or just a 
Santa hat!!  Whatever they 
wish! 
 

 

School Lunch 
Our school’s Christmas dinner 
is on Thursday 13th December. 
If you have not ordered a lunch 
with  Chartwells already, unfor-
tunately it is now too late.        
If pupils wish to wear a Christ-
mas Jumper for the day (on top 
of their uniform) they are more 
than welcome. Festive hats and 
crackers will be on tables for all 
the children. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Term 
We will be finishing at 1.15pm 
on Friday 21st December.      
Pupils will return on Tuesday 
8th January. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 6 Assembly 
This will be on Friday 14th   
December at 9.00am, all par-
ents/carers of year 6 children 
welcome! 

After School Clubs 
School run after school clubs 
will stop on Friday 14th Dec 
and Cool Kids Club will stop on 
Thursday 20th.  
Rugby Tots will finish on 11th 
Dec and Martial arts on 12th. 

Kingsleigh Newsletter 

Congratulations 
The following pupils have  

received these awards: 
POT of GOLD  

AliciaMae  
Theia  
Lottie  
Milo  

Bethany  
Riley  
Leo 
Lexi  

Amira  
Alex  

Aladdin  
Iris  
Lola 

Ralph  
Eva  

Penny-Eve 
Daisy-Mae  

Max  
Theo  
Demi  
Oliver  

Annabelle  
Chloe  

Thomas  
Rising Star Awards 

George Lacie  
Brooke 
Tana  
Lois  
Alfie  

Logan  
Josh  
Holly  
Alex 

Maddison  
Martha  
Naomi  
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You can find ‘Kingsleigh  
Primary school’ on: 
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Dates for Diary 
PACE assembly Advent       - Monday 10th December - 10.30am Yrs 1-6 
Reception craft afternoon & sing song   -  Monday 10th December—1.45pm Big hall 
Year 2 performance    - Tuesday 11th December—2pm Small hall 
Year 2 performance    - Wednesday 12th December—9.30am Small Hall 
Year 1 performance    - Wednesday 12th December—2.15pm Small Hall 
Year 1 performance    - Thursday 13th December—9.10am Small Hall 
Christmas Lunch     - Thursday 13th December 
Year 2 performance    -  Thursday 13th December—2pm Small Hall 
Year 6 Assembly     - Friday 14th December 9.00am 
Year 1 performance    - Friday 14th December—2.15pm Small Hall 
Santa in school     - Monday 17th December am 
Christmas Jumper Day    - Monday 17th December 
KS2 Christmas Concert (Years 3,4,5 and 6)  - Thursday 20th December—2.15pm Big Hall 
 

Attendance 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Green = at or above national average 

Orange = below national average 

 

1st place – Congratulations to Miss Tarrant’s 

class with 97.69%! 

2nd place – Mrs Watson’s Year 5 class with 

97.04% 

3rd place – Mrs Power/Miss Hall’s class with 

96.79% 

Last day of Term - Friday 21st December - 1.15pm Finish 

 
 
 
 
 

Bournemouth Residents 
Is your child due to start school (Reception 

Class) 
or transfer to junior school 

in September 2019? 
 

Reception Class  
 (child’s date of birth between 1 September 

2014 and 31 August 2015) 

Junior School (Year 3)  

(child’s date of birth between 1 September 
2011 to 31 August 2012) 

 
APPLY FOR A SCHOOL PLACE AT 
https://enrol.bournemouth.gov.uk 

 
THE CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS IS 

 15 January 2019 
 

For more information visit 
www.bournemouth.gov.uk,  

telephone the Children’s Information Service 
on 01202 456223 

or visit us at the Town Hall (St Stephen’s Road 
entrance) 

 
APPLICATIONS CAN BE MADE FROM         

1 SEPTEMBER 2018 

Year 

Group 

Attend-

ance Re-

sults 

Week beginning 
26th November 

Reception 92.18% 
  

Year 1 93.53% 
  

Year 2 93.64% 
  

Year 3 94.9% 
  

Year 4 93.95% 
  

Year 5 93.05% 
  

Year 6 93.67% 
  

Whole 
School 

Average     
since Sep-

tember 

  

95.61% 
  

https://enrol.bournemouth.gov.uk
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